ILLINOIS
% CRIMINAL JUSTICE
i INFORMATION AUTHORITY

300 W. Adams Street o Suite 200 o Chicago, Illinois 60606 ¢ (312) 793-8550

April 17,2019

Janna Philipp

Administrative Specialist

Lake County State’s Attorney’s Office
18 N. County Street

3% Floor

Waukegan, IL. 60085-4304

Dear Mrs. Philipp:

[ am writing with information concerning the continuation of your Victims of Crime Act
(VOCA) Law Enforcement/Prosecutor Based Victim Assistance grants. At the next
Budget Committee meeting staff will recommend a continuation designation for your
“VOCA funded program. In order to assist you in beginning the continuation process
prior to the Budget Committee approval, I have attached the Uniformed Application for
Grant Assistance form, the Program Narrative, the Uniformed Budget template, and other
required documents so you can begin the continuation material process. This designation
will be for a 18-month grant period.

Please use the unofficial Federal designated amount of $230,895 for continuation of this
program. This designation requires a local matching contribution of $57,724. This
designation will not be official until the approval of the Budget Committee at next
meeting and ICJIA Board approval.

This will be the final year of funding for this program under the current funding
plan, and that once the planning process has been competed a new series of
competitive bids will be developed for program priorities as established through the
planning process. Please plan for the future of your program accordingly.

If you have any questions concerning this designation, please feel free to call me at 312-
793-8910 or email me at Rise.Evans@illinois.gov. Ilook forward to working on the
continuation of this program.

Sincerely

Rise’ Evans

Victim Service Monitor
Federal and State Grants Unit
Enclosed
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